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Comments: Writing to comment on the proposed Catamount Well project. Given the nature of the planned

location, it would cause permanent negative impact on a sensitive eco-system. Research has proven that gas

and oil is a dirty industry. It is not a myth that there is a methane cloud over the four corners and this project is

not going to help. I used to spend a lot of time recreating at Saul's Creek. Now, it is impossible to spend time

OUT of earshot of the hiss of jack pumps and compressors.

Not to mention the trash that workers deposit liberally from the drivers seat of their trucks. I have witnessed cans,

bottles and fast food bags being dropped out the windows. Where is the monitoring of these folks? AND

furthermore, there are thousands of orphan wells all over the county that were supposed to be mitigated. . So far,

not much happening there. Gas and oil is dead!

Much better and cleaner ways to produce energy. Give it a miss! Thanks for your time, Robin

 

 


